

Dear Parent,

We cordially invite you for a Parent-Teacher Meet on April 8,2017 from 10:00 am-12:00 noon on the college premises. The aim is to initiate a discussion between professors and parents of the concerned student. This is an oppurtunity for you to learn about her academic and social well-being. Your ideas and suggestions would be invalueable for holistic growth of the students as well as institution.

We hope for your participation at this event.

Principal

Dr. Pratyush Vatsala

Parent Teacher Meet

Organising Committee

Dr. Gayatri

Dr. Meenu Khaneja

Amita Malhotra